Bell HQ Road and Security Fence

The BPA Physical Security Office recommends security upgrades at Bell Substation and Munro
Control Center to mirror current BPA security standards and requirements applied to all existing and
new energized Facilities as determined by Transmission Services, Facilities and Workplace Services,
and Office of Security and Continuity of Operations.

This standard is focused on improving the security posture at Bell Substation and Munro Control
Center by addressing the following:

1. Secure the perimeter of Bell Substation and Munro Control Center.
2. Secure the perimeter of the North Laydown Yard and Adjacent BPA Land.
3. Provide access roads to aid in access to land and BPA owned structures.



